
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Walker, Rhonda <Rhonda.Walker@admin.sc.gov>
Date: 4/11/2016 2:02:07 PM

Subject: RE: Attorney

I’ve spoken with him.  Thanks.
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 1:54 PM

To: Walker, Rhonda

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Attorney
 
Thanks Rhonda for passing it along.  I have copied Holly.
 
From: Walker, Rhonda 

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 11:54 AM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Attorney
 
Hi Katherine
 
For some reason, the IRF gave Mr. Jim Logan, who says he is the attorney for the Governor’s Office my number to 
contact for information.  Mr. Logan said that he has not heard back from Holly, and he needs some information to 
proceed on the litigation that is IRF #  20057  Date of loss April 1,  2013
 
If you could have someone contact him, or tell me what to tell him, that would be great.  His number is 864.226.1910
 
The law firm is Logan, Jolly & Smith
 
Thank you!!!
 
Rhonda Walker CPA
Executive Fiscal Administrator, Office of Economic Opportunity
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 355, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-0433| (803) 734-0356 fax
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